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From: Wendy Butler <wbwb2@icloud.com>
Sent: Wednesday, October 2, 2024 12:55 PM
To: ZZ Council Members
Subject: City administrator
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*** CAUTION: This email originated from an external sender. DO NOT click links or open aƩachments unless you recognize the 
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Dear City Council Members, 
 
I strongly support approval of item 24-1287 to hire an administrator for the city of La Crosse.  A professional with experƟse in 
planning, finance, and service coordinaƟon will be a strong support for our department heads and will save taxpayer money. 
I also support conƟnuing our mayoral posiƟon - full Ɵme or part Ɵme to be determined in the future. 
 
Aaron Newberry’s recent leƩer to the La Crosse Tribune succinctly states my views. 
Please support the hiring of a city administrator. 
 
Thank you for your service to the ciƟzens of La Crosse. 
 
Wendy Butler 
1224 Heritage Court 
La Crosse 
68 317-8865 
Sent from my iPad 


